
 
 

MAYOR’S REPORT – APRIL 8, 2019 
 
EASTER EGGSTRAVAGANZA 
 
The City has several activities taking place over the upcoming Easter Weekend. 
 
Our Fire Department has partnered with Sobey’s and Port Cares for an Easter Food 
Drive taking place on Saturday from 10 – 4 in front of Sobey’s.  We encourage you to 
give what you can to support our local food bank. 
 
Also on Saturday, the Vale Health & Wellness Centre will be alive with family activities 
starting at 10 a.m.  Check out our Leisure Guide or Website for details and times and 
get your family out PORTicipating. 
 
VOLUNTEER APPRECIATION WEEK 
 
Today starts Volunteer Appreciation Week and we know that many of our services and 
activities in the city would not happen without the generous donation of time from our 
many volunteers. 
 
These volunteers impact our community and communities across Niagara with their 
abundance of time and energy, and we thank you. 
 
AUTISM AWARENESS MONTH 
 
The City of Port Colborne declared April, Autism Awareness Month and we raised their 
flag to celebrate last Tuesday. 
 
This past weekend, citizens of our community participated in the Ontario General 
Insurance Hockey Tournament with proceeds going to Autism Niagara. 
 
Way to PORTicipate everyone! 
 
 
STRATEGIC PLANNING 
 
We will be embarking on a new Strategic Plan starting on Monday, May 6th.  A special 
council meeting will be held at the Roselawn Centre starting at 5:30 p.m.  The public is 
welcome to come and listen to these discussions that will lead this council and staff for 
the next few years.  
 


